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Phew! What a busy and exciting week! Photograph day on Monday, 
followed by a wonderful theatre performance of ‘The Selfish Giant’ on 
Tuesday afternoon and a fantastic day out at Flintham Show to top 
the week off yesterday. We were so lucky with the weather. It was 
very muddy but the sun shone and all our children behaved 
impeccably all day.  
Well done to all the children who entered the various competitions – 
we were very proud of you. Also, a big thank you to Mr Kirkland, Mrs 
Firth and Mrs Medd for their help during the day, it was much 
appreciated and we hope you weren’t too tired afterwards! 
 
Our thoughts now turn to our forthcoming Harvest Service. All the 
children in school have been learning songs for this, but as a Year 3 
group, we will also be performing our own song. We have made a 
good start with this but would like the children to continue to learn 
the words as their homework task this week (see attached sheet) 
 
We have been very impressed with the way the class have 
remembered to have their red times table book in school every Friday 
and also their diary every day. Thank you! 
 
We have now added some key information onto our class page of the 
website. Look out for photographs appearing soon! 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our forthcoming parent meetings on 
October 11th and 12th!  
 

Please return homework school by: N/A 

 


